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MARTIN E.SEGAL

730 Fifth Avenue
New York, New York 10019

July 6, 1978

Deat Tom,

I was abroad and didn't return until yesterday -
consequently the delay in thanking you for your

June 21 from Senator Pell to Liv Biddle. I appreciate
what was done regardifig Mrs. Heinz. She's very good,
as I previously said, and I believe she would be a
gréat asset to Liv and his administration.

With every good wish and warm regards,

Youfs,

s

Mi. Thomds G. Hughes
Administrative Assistant to
Hon. Senator Claiborne Pell
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510
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